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8 January 2009
Meeting scrutinized the Executive Draft Budget Proposals and, whilst the committee were aware of the difficult economic situation, base rate fell by further 0.5% during the meeting.  Members were disappointed at the lack of explanation of the prioritisation which had determined which new bids had been accepted or rejected, the Portfolio holder agreed that more openness would be provided in future.  

On discussing Corporate Communications Policy the committee was keen to request that in any future negotiations of shared services every effort be made to maintain the City Council's brand identity.
Concern was expressed at the fall in response rate of the employee opinion survey.

28 January 2009

Special Meeting to scrutinize Carlisle Renaissance Board Action Plan.

Invitations had been extended to two other O&S committees to send Members to this meeting but unfortunately none could attend. The meeting had a full question and answer session and the committee had concern at the apparent lack of measurable features.  The Leader and Portfolio holder for Economic Development & Enterprise assured that any developments would be reported to Council.

11 February 2009

It was reported that the Shared Management Arrangements with Allerdale Borough Council were on hold and would not be considered at the meeting.  It was stated that if the situation developed it would be necessary to scrutinize quickly and it was agreed that if any development fell outside the normal committee cycle a special would be called.

A presentation on the Property Options Review was given by Mr. Alan Harris of Montagu Evans and the committee were broadly in favour of the analysis and looked forward to being involved in scrutiny of further steps.

The position of the ICT Shared Service Project was discussed and concerns were mainly of the difficulties and length of time required to sort out staffing of a combined service.

The Third Quarter Performance Management Report was presented together with recommendations from the Performance Reporting Task and Finish Group and it was hoped that in future Performance Reports would be more easily followed if they were presented in colour on screen.  It was also requested that training and a manual should be provided to ensure that a maximum of Members were able to use Covalent system.
Ray Knapton
1
2

